
ABOUT VICTORIA GOLD & THE EAGLE GOLD MINE VICTORIA GOLD IS PROUD  
TO HAVE YUKONERS AT WORK
IF YOU ARE A YUKONER WITH MINING EXPERIENCE,  
WE ENCOURAGE YOU TO CONNECT WITH US. 

Victoria is currently hiring tradespeople, equipment 
operators, process/crusher operators and other positions  
to work at the Eagle Gold Mine. Visit the “Work For Us”  
page on our website at vgcx.com/contact/work-for-us/  
and send your resume to greatpeoplework@vgcx.com. 

The Eagle Gold mine is situated within Victoria 

Gold’s 100 per cent-owned, is situated within 

Victoria Gold’s 100 per cent-owned Dublin Gulch 

Property located approximately 375 kilometres 

north of Whitehorse and 85 kilometres north, 

northeast of the Village of Mayo within the 

traditional territory of the First Nation of Na-Cho 

Nyak Dun. The property is accessible by road year-

round and is connected to Yukon Energy Corp.’s 

electrical grid. The mine is a significant contributor 

to the Yukon economy employing 350-400 people.
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COMMUNITY

Andy Preto’s Grade 11 Experiential  
Sciences Class from Whitehorse at  
the Eagle Gold Mine in May with  
Ryan Hogue, General Foreman,  

Mine Operations and Robert Kokesch, 
General Foreman, Mobile Maintenance. 

On June 9, Victoria Gold’s Tim 
Fisch, Vice President and General 

Manager, Eagle Gold Mine 
presented J.V. Clark School student 

Penny Gripton-Spence with the 
Victoria Gold Corp Award for 

Elementary Attendance. 

On June 9, Victoria Gold’s Tim Fisch, Vice President and General Manager, Eagle Gold Mine, and Michelle 
Dawson-Beattie, Community Liaison were pleased to present the Village of Mayo’s J.V. Clark School student 
Penny Gripton-Spence with the Victoria Gold Corp Award for Elementary Attendance. 

Established and first awarded in the 2012/2013 school year, the Victoria Gold Corp Award for Elementary 
Attendance goes to a J.V. Clark School Student who has no – or very few – absences or days late. Penny also 
received a bookstore gift card for her attendance achievement. The award ceremony was followed by a BBQ for 
the entire school community. 

“The Victoria Gold team extends its sincere congratulations to Penny for her excellent attendance this year,” 
says Victoria Gold President & CEO John McConnell. “We hope all Yukon students had a very happy summer 
and wish them every success in the coming school year.” 

In May, Victoria Gold hosted Andy Preto’s Grade 11 Experiential Sciences class from Whitehorse at the Eagle 
Gold Mine. This is the third cohort from the program to visit the mine site. 

The class participated in a tour of the mine which included the truck shop and the newly-constructed and 
operational Water Treatment Plant. The students were eager to learn about Victoria Gold’s environmental 
program and environmental monitoring and sampling partnership with the First Nation of Na-Cho Nyak Dun. 

“We are always pleased to host Yukon students at the Eagle Gold Mine and share our commitment to the 
environment and the mine’s many opportunities for young Yukoners,” adds McConnell.


